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“ Thank you to the team at Ford Sinclair for continuing to support 
BCCS. Throughout this current climate our work in supporting 
children’s mental health is more important than ever and we have 
been working tirelessly to ensure we are here for those children and 
families who need our specialist care. Donations such as these made 
by our corporate supporters, will help us continue our vital work 
with children, young people and their families in our community. 
Sadly, we anticipate that there will be an even greater need for our 
services into the foreseeable future”.

   Bernadette Fisher, Director, BCCS –  
Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society


